RECEIVED

AR 20A 1derman David L. Maack

CITY ENGIGFHICE OF THE FIFTH DISTRICT ALDERMAN

April 10, 2007

To: The Honorable Gary Becker & Members of the Common Council
From: David L. Maack
5" District Alderman

Memo Re:  Pedestrian Friendly Downtown

I am requesting that the City of Racine work with both DRC and the HSSA to install Pedestrian
Right of Way signs at crosswalks throughout the Downtown area.



